
  

 
MAJOR WORKS  
Residents’ meeting 
 
 
Wednesday 8 January 2020 
6.30pm – 8.00pm 
MEMO Hall, Reynolds House courtyard 
Erasmus Street London SW1P 4HP  
 
Join us and contractor United Living for a short 
presentation on upcoming major works (S159) and 
ask your questions.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
For leaseholders, the Section 20 consultation period 
has been extended to 12 January 2020. 
 

 

 

 
Contact us on 0800 358 3783 or email Lindsay at 

ljenkins1@westminster.gov.uk, quoting S159 

 

 


